
Hymn: “Oceans”      VT 456 
 
Children’s Story                                         Christina Lyons                                                          
 
Scripture: Luke 5:1-11 
 
Sermon: “Push Out into Deep Water”  
 
Hymn: “Lord, You have Come to the Lakeshore”                      VT 283 
 
Sharing and Prayer                 
 
Sending  
 
Offering to First Mennonite Church 

Welcome! We are glad you are here! The service is available at 
https://www.youtube.com/c/fmcbeatrice and on FM 107.5 in our parking lot. 
To follow along in the bulletin, visit our website fmcbeatrice.org; under the 
More tab select Documents, then Church docs, minutes, and bulletins.  
 
Childrens Sunday School is having a combined event today for the end of 
the school year and end of the spring sessions.  

The adult Sunday School class will continue to discuss chapter six of the 
book Rethinking Life this week. Drop in and join us for discussion! 
 
The Decorating Committee welcomes fresh flowers from anyone who 
would like to bring them to decorate the church this summer.  
 
Lost and found! Please check under the mailboxes if the dishes or  
maroon women’s jacket are yours.  

VBS Registrations are DUE! If you haven’t registered your child, 
please do so today so our teachers can plan. Please register 
at fmcbeatrice.org. Click on the "Ministries" tab to find the VBS enrollment 
form. All students who are eligible for kindergarten through those who have 
completed 5th grade are welcome to attend!! A Parental Consent form is 
also needed. VBS is May 30 through June 2, 8:30 – 11:30 a.m. 
Evening events include a Kick Off hay rack ride, campfire supper and pond 
swim on Monday, May 29. Meet at Rodney & Shana’s at 5:30 pm prompt! 
Wednesday evening is pizza and roller skating from 5:30 to 7:30 pm at Rolla 
Rena! Families are invited to attend both!   

Summer Sunday School intergenerational class will begin June 11-
August 13! There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the Narthex for 
teachers and helpers for each Sunday. Come for fun and learning about 
following Jesus! 

The NE MCC Golf Tournament is August 12 at York Country Club. Register 
by July 30. More info is on the bulletin board.  

Worship Council is doing some planning for the next several months.  We 
are looking for additional people to help with Children's Story and/or 
serve as Worship Leader.  We ask members of the congregation to 
prayerfully consider serving in these positions.  Thank you.  Please reach 
out to Amanda Thimm, Neal Trantham, or Kathy Casey. 
 
United Women in Faith invite you to join them on Thursday, June 1 at 9:30 
a.m. at Centenary United Methodist Church dining room for fellowship and 
brunch featuring speaker Diane Courtney of Burwood Books and Mother 
to Mother. The cost of the meal is $5. Please RSVP to the CUM Church 
office at 402-223-3424 by May 30.  
 
FMC’s camp scholarships to Mennonite affiliated church camps covers 
registration fees. We encourage FMC youth to go! Please register online and 
let the church office know.  
 
Camp Mennoscah: (campmennoscah.org or 620-297-3290) 
**Camp has received a matching gift of up to $100,000! Please consider 
donating so we may receive the maximum from this matching gift!  
**Needed: Nurse for a partial week, July 9-12, Junior High II Camp   
**Looking for 5-gallon buckets with lids or lids alone for compost.  
**We also need 300 empty, clean toilet paper or paper towel rolls for a 
craft for Junior 1 & 2, Jr. High 1 & 2, and Sr. High camps. You can send them 
with a camper if you’d like!   
 
Register today for MennoCon23, MC USA’s leading faith formation event, 
and the Youth & Young Adult Climate Summit. Early bird registration ends 
on May 14. convention.mennoniteusa.org/registration  If you would like to 
represent FMC, please contact Jerry Reimer for more information.  

2023 WDC Annual Assembly, “Holy (Wholly) Listening,” August 11-13, 
2023, Tabor Mennonite Church, Newton, KS. Why go? To join others for 
creative resourcing, worship, music, food, and participating in the work of 
the church. To attend as an FMC Delegate, please talk to Jerry Reimer.  

Congratulations to our FMC High School graduates this 
month: Abby Trantham, Shelton Crawford, Samantha 
Tegtmeier, and Christopher Janssen! God’s Blessings!  


